
 

 

19 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
It has been a pleasure to welcome students back to school and we are 
extremely pleased with how Year 7 have adapted to being back with us for 
face-to-face teaching. I hope they have enjoyed their return to school. As you 
may be aware, we have been able to restart some extra-curricular provision 
this week and we look forward to building on this in future weeks. As I have 
done in previous emails, I would like to share some of the achievements of 
the year group with you. Since their return to school, Year 7 have been 
awarded almost 500 'lesson positives', recognising excellent effort, 
participation and classwork across a number of subjects. Furthermore, we ran 
a 'Be Active' House event on Thursday, which saw students compete in a 
basketball shooting competition in the Sports Hall. The results are outlined 
below: 
  

Final Position House 

1st 7A 

2nd 7S 

3rd 7E 

4th 7B 

5th 7L 

6th 7N 

7th 7R 

  
Many congratulations to 7A on their win.  
  
As we approach the end of the Spring Term, we look forward to celebrating 
the wider successes of Year 7 in our virtual awards assembly next week.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Mr Gray 
Head of KS3 

 


